

U.S. Central Taekwondo Association U.S. Han Moo Kwan Association 10801 S. Sunnylane Oklahoma City, OK 73160 Tel (405) 793-0752, Fax (405) 794-0768 gmwons@gmail.com gmwons.com



June 3, 2012

Subject: 21sth Annual US Central Open Taekwondo Championships

To: Masters, Instructors, and Competitors

I am pleased to announce the upcoming 21st Annual US Central Open Taekwondo Championships to be held **July 28, 2011** at the Carl Albert High School Titan Fieldhouse in Midwest City, OK!

Each Instructor, referee, and judge will receive a **commemorative gift**. Please let us know ahead of time so we are able to prepare the gift.

This year, we plan to have electronic scoring in each ring. We recently began using electronic scoring and received very good feedback from the competitors and spectators. Electronic scoring allows the audience to see the score of the match in real time. It also helps us to manage the tournament to be more efficient.

A new and exciting addition this year will be a Hapkido competition division with the following events:

- 1. Long Distance Falling (run and jump over obstacles and land with a Hapkido roll)
- 2. High Jump Falling (run and jump over high obstacle and land with a Hapkido roll)
- 3. Self Defense (6 techniques)
- 4. Jump Kick (win by the highest jump kick to break board(s))
 - a. Double Split Front Snap Kick b. Front Snap Kick (feet together) c. Scissor Kick

We will send further information regarding Tournament details in a forthcoming package. I look forward to seeing you this summer. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call the number above.

Sincerely,

Grandmaster In Hui Won, Tournament Director President, US Central Taekwondo Association